
August 17, 2023 
 
Dear ASA Families, 
 

 
Have You Been Receiving Email Messages Before Today?  
We recently discovered an error in the process of setting up new families in Infinite 
Campus. This error has resulted in several new families not receiving emails prior to 
today. Please accept our heartfelt apologies for this oversight. Please check the Parent 
Communication page of the ASA website for archives of all messages that have been 
sent to parents to see what you may have missed. This page can be found under the 
Current Families tab. 
 
What Technology Does Your Child Use at ASA?  
If you've ever wondered what kind of technology your child uses at ASA, check out the 
Technology in Use With Students page on the ASA website. This page can be found 
under the Current Families tab. You will find all the online resources we use with 
students, as well as their terms of use and privacy policies. We take your child's privacy 
very seriously, and utilize many tools to not only protect our students' personal 
information, but also to protect them from inappropriate and harmful content online. 
 

 
Set Up Your Infinite Campus Parent Portal Account  
Any K-8 parent who does not yet have an Infinite Campus Parent Portal account, should 
have received an email with set up instructions from Karen Szczytko earlier today. 
Infinite Campus is where you will find your child's teacher and contact info, schedule, 
report cards, and where you can make payments to your child's lunch account. Karen 
will send Infinite Campus instruction messages to preschool parents later on Monday, 
after all students have been assigned to classes. 
 
Plan on Using the ASA Shuttle Bus?  
If your student will be needing to ride the shuttle between campuses before or after 
school, please sign up before the first day of school.  The shuttle will depart the lower 
campus at 7:45am, and depart the upper campus at 7:55am each morning. The shuttle 
will arrive at the lower campus at approximately 3:50pm each afternoon. Â Students are 
asked to be ready to leave 5 minutes prior to the departure time. 
 

https://www.asagr.org/newsletters
https://www.asagr.org/newsletters
https://asagr.org/technology-in-use-with-students
https://forms.gle/VF1cTw1wCNMK4tzo9


Saints and Eagles Club  
Apologies for the difficulty with the sign up form for Saints and Eagles club last week, it 
is fixed now.  If your family will be utilizing Saints and Eagles Club before or after school 
this school year, please sign up before the first day of school.  Both Saints (grades K - 
2) and Eagles (grades 3 - 8) club are located at the Lower Campus.  Hours are 6:30am 
until the start of school and dismissal until 6:00pm. Pricing is $5.25 per hour for the first 
child and $3.50 per hour for each additional sibling. 
 

 
 
For the latest admissions information and event news (including camps), check these 
pages from Catholic Central and West Catholic each week: 
Catholic Central Jr. Cougars  
West Catholic Future Falcons  
 

 
Malbork Dance Group  
The Malbork Dance Group would like to invite all kids to join in the fun of learning Polish 
folklore dance. Join the informational session on Thursday, September 14th at 6PM at 
the St. Isidore's Benevolent Aid Society (Diamond Hall). Key benefits of dancing with 
Malbork include learning about Polish culture and traditions, increase in confidence and 
lifelong friendships. Email malborkdancegroup@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
Looking for a part time job now that your students are headed back to school? Â Anne 
Harpold has an opportunity for you!  She is looking for an assistant for 10 hours per 
week in the Travel Industry. Hourly Rate is $20.00, with very flexible days and hours of 
the week. Until training is complete, it will be at Anne's office at her house. In the future, 
some hours could be done from home. Duties include: Computer work, filing, posting 
social media and other office duties. If you are interested, call Anne at 616-901-8769  or 
e-mail aharpold@dreamvacations.com 
 
Music Lessons  
My name is Claire Corriveau and I am a seasoned private music teacher with a degree 
in music from Columbia College Chicago. I have over a decade of experience teaching 
piano, voice, guitar and ukulele to a wide range of ages and skill levels and am now 
working to expand my in-person studio within my hometown! My students start their 
journey learning music of their choice, sparking interest and enthusiasm from the very 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BdibsT5IBJbQ4TYTF9RVD_5rTimHT-pn2-9OvNatBP8/edit?usp=drive_web
https://grcatholiccentral.org/jrcougars/
https://www.grwestcatholic.org/future-falcons/


first lesson. Music theory and technical aspects are incorporated into each lesson, 
connecting to the current piece. This bespoke approach allows each student to flourish 
in their desired style and repertoire. We will work together to navigate this inspiring and 
often humbling path. In-person lessons are available at my home studio, located at 
Hollywood and Fuller Ave. All ages and skill levels welcome! Please contact me at 
CorriveauMusic@gmail.com for scheduling. Check out this flyer for more information. 
 

 
 
Monday, August 21, 2023  
No Childcare 
Ice Cream Social at 5:30 
 
Tuesday, August 22, 2023  
No Childcare 
 
Wednesday, August 23, 2023  
First day of school 
 
 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Mr. Michael Debri  
Executive Director  
616-447-2997, ext. 1202  
mdebri@asagr.org 
 
Mr. Joe Gietzen  
Upper Campus Principal  
616-363-7725, ext.Â 1105  
jgietzen@asagr.org 
 
The Vision of All Saints Academy is to provide a transformative education that is 
grounded in the Catholic faith. Guided by the Holy Spirit, this education meets the 
needs of individual learners, preparing them to make a positive impact on others. 
 
The ASA Sponsor of the Week:  Get Away Vaca 

https://www.asagr.org/documents/2023/7/Claire%20Corriveau%20lesson%20flyer1637.pdf
https://aharpold.dreamvacations.com/travel/HomePage.html


 
ASA Sponsors financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize them whenever 
possible. 
 


